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Holy Trinity C of E Primary
  NEWSLETTER – 20th May 2022

  www.holytrinitycofeseatoncarew.co.uk
                                                  E-mail: admin@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk
                                            @htseaton (twitter)
Dates for your Diary
25th May


Church

27th May

School Closes for half term 
Holidays & PD Days

9th June


School Opens

22nd June

Church

29th June


Church

4th July

PTA Disco 

KS1 & Early Yrs -4-5pm 

KS2 5.15-6.15pm
6th July


Church

13th July


Church

13th July


PTA Summer Fair 2.30-4.00pm

21st July

School Closes for summer
holidays 
5th September

School Opens
21st October

School Closes for Half Term

31st October

School Opens

20th December

School Closes for Christmas
Holidays
4th January 

School Opens 
Seaton Crew
If you wish to use our childcare facility SeatonCrew for Breakfast or Afterschool club then a registration pack must be completed before making a booking on ParentPay.  For further information please contact the school office.

Cricket

On Thursday this week some of our Y5 and Y6 pupils attended Seaton Cricket Club for the Town Cricket Cluster Event
Our results were as follows:

St Aidan’s 33 :  HT 59

HT 131 : Ward Jackson 46

Stranton 30 : HT 97

Jesmond Gardens 51 : HT 105

HT 170 : Bluebell Meadow 22

Eskdale 54-: HT 69

We have now qualified for the Town Final which will be held at Hartlepool Cricket Club on Friday 27th May. A huge well done!

Stanley
Stanley has visited school again today as part of his training.  He enjoyed welcoming the children on Y3/4 gate into school this morning. It was so lovely to see the children's (and parent's) positive reactions to seeing him. He also helped Mrs Baines do break duty where he enjoyed walking around and watching the children play. The children have been exceptionally kind and respecting his space whilst asking lots of questions. Stanley has been very calm and well behaved again and is very much looking forward to his next visit.

PTA Meeting

The PTA will be hosting an informal meeting at the Marine Hotel next Wednesday, 25th May at 6:30pm for anyone who would like to attend to find out more about the PTA and volunteering or helping out.
Queens Jubilee
Next Wednesday we will be celebrating the Queens Jubilee in school.  The children have been working very hard learning about the topic and creating their own afternoon teas, which will take place on Wednesday afternoon.
Athletics Event
Today our Y5 and Y6 pupils hosted the Cluster Athletics Event.  We welcomed Jesmond Gardens, Stanton, Ward Jackson, Bluebell Meadow and Eskdale Primary School.  All schools were fantastic and our children were great hosts.  The top 2 schools will progress to the town final.
Queens Jubilee Project

On the 6th February this year, Her Majesty The Queen became the first British Monarch to celebrate a Platinum Jubilee, marking 70 years of service to the people of the United Kingdom, the Realms and the Commonwealth.  In school, we will be celebrating in lots of exciting ways.  

Mrs Brackstone, who is our school’s Art Coordinator, would like to set all of the children at Holy Trinity Primary a little task:

· To create a piece of artwork which commemorates Queen Elizabeth II and/or her reign. 

Children’s artwork could be a drawing, painting, a collage, a 3D sculpture, textiles (sewing/cross stitch) or other craft.  All of the children who participate will receive a certificate and their work will be photographed and added to a special book, which will be displayed in school for all to see.  Please can all of the artwork be clearly labelled with your child’s name and year group.  All of the artwork needs to be in school before Wednesday, 25th May 2022.  We hope you have lots of creative fun and look forward to seeing all of your pieces of art.

Stamps

Holy Trinity Church are collecting used stamps for the RNIB (Royal National Institute of Blind people).  They are helping to raise money by recycling something that we would normally throw away.  Please send stamps into school and we will pass them on.  Thank you for your support.

Parent View

We would encourage all parents to spend a few moments completing Parent View for our school at hhttps://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk.  The mini survey has 10 questions and takes around 5 minutes to complete.
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Love Your Neighbour


As Yourself








